
 
November 10, 2022 

Matthew Searles
MillerSearles, LLC 
840 Hamilton St Ste 320
Allentown, PA 18101-2438 

Dear Matthew Searles: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on November 10, 2022, the Pennsylvania Peer Review Committee
 accepted the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is
December 31, 2025. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to
the administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
PICPA Peer Review Committee

peerreview@picpa.org 
(267) 675-6250

cc: John Martini, David Miller

Firm Number:  900010129780 Review Number:  597210
 
 


